From: Bryan Mills
Sent: 04 July 2013 21:54
To: Graham Wyatt
Subject: Planning Applications
Dear Mr Wyatt

Re Applications   13/00743/F     13/00781/F        13/00808/CLUE

We consider that the submission to CDC by Sibford Gower Parish Council is an accurate assessment of these applications and therefore do not consider that it is necessary to repeat individual comments.

It is hoped that all three applications will be rejected.

Thank you

Mary & Bryan Mills

Maria’s House

Sibford Ferris

OX155RA

